
CLEAN ENERGY
ADVOCACY DAY

APRIL  26, 2021
VIRTUAL MEETINGS

On the registration form, please choose Catholic Conference of Illinois  as the Referring Organization.

 

Please note: When you register, you will receive information on specific legislation. 

CCI does not have a position on these bills; we ask that you share the 

Illinois bishops' statement on principles of clean energy with your legislators. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact 

Marilou Gervacio, Director of Social Services/Social Justice at gervacio@ilcatholic.org.

Join Catholics from throughout 

the state of Illinois for  

Talk virtually with your state lawmakers 

about principles of clean energy.

REGISTER TO PARTICIPATE

HERE

https://www.ilcatholic.org/illinois-bishops-offer-thoughts-on-clean-energy-in-illinois/
mailto:gervacio@ilcatholic.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScqUk6oMTtt1K6XhtS25mjjKPme6OF8-tndkBEzJfWGI7rACA/viewform?gxids=7628

